
 
 

  
 
           

 
  
   

 

 
 

18th February 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Start of the School Day 
 
We have decided to make the start of the school day more formal to ensure a brisker start and foster a 
more orderly start to learning. With all children arriving at the same time and beginning their early morning 
tasks without interruption, we will be able to secure an extra 50 minutes of quiet learning time every week.  
 
From the beginning of next half term, children will line up in their classes at 8.45am on the main playground 
and be collected by their class teacher. Pre-teaching and early morning work will begin immediately.  
 
Myself, or a member of the senior leadership team, will be on the playground from 8.40am to welcome 
children and parents. At 8.45am the school bell will ring, children will line up and enter the building with 
their teachers. At this point the back gate will be locked.  
 
After 8.45am, children may enter via the school office. The school day starts at 8.55am and any child 
arriving after this time will be marked as late.  
 
Merit Assemblies & Weekly Worship 
 
We are hoping to be able to welcome parents and carers back into school to attend our weekly Merit 
Assembly from next half term. We are also planning to start a Wednesday Worship to which parents and 
community members may be invited. We will let you know when this is possible to start.  
 
Thank you in advance for your support, it is much appreciated.  
 
 
 
Yours in partnership 

 
Mr S Draper 
Headteacher 
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